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. PAGE TWO
June 14, 1990
John R White

| believe that once our license amendment is received we will be in full
compliance with your requirements. 1 expect to receive the amended license

by August 15, 1990

Yours Very Truly,

Betalisi Yloudiin

Decatur H, Cousins
President
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S POCANT

gz i

June 14, 1990

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region
475 Alendale Rosd
King of Prussia, PA 19406
ATTN: John R White, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Section C
Division of Radietion Safety and Safeguards

Subject: Docket No., 030-19419
License No, 1B-20564-01
Routine Inspection No. 030-19419/89-01

Dear Mr, White:

This 1s to advise you that, belatedly, we have made the corrections required by
your report of inspection, Appendix A. Specifically:

lgem A

We have applied to NRC for a license amendment naming the Morrison Geotechnical
Engineering training program in addition to the manufacturer's training program,
1 will send you & copy of the amended license when it is received,

ltem B

we are meintaining records of ieak tests and physical inventory of gages, both
accompished at 6 months intervals,

Item C

we have provided each licensed material source with a transparent envelope
containing:

1) Shipping paper naming the source material types and stating their
activities

2) Bill of lading showing the category of label applied to the package,
the transport index, and the hazard class number

3) Additionally; package certification and emergency procedures

The envelopes are located in plain sight on either the dashboard or the driver's
door of the transport vehicle,
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« Jure 14, 1990

John R wWhite

I believe that once our license amencment is recefved we will be in ful)
compliance with your requirements. | expect to receive the amended )icense
by August 15, 1990

Yours Very Tryly,

t : | -
Latatiy Ylou tin -
Decatur H, Cousins
President
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